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Period: October 2013 (South Tyrol) until December 2014 (Munich) 
 
 
As planned, the ENoS – Meeting 2013 took place in connection with the South Tyrol 
Conference on “Joint Custody” dated 4. - 6. October 2013 in Nals (South Tyrol).  
ENoS representatives from Germany, Austria, Switzerland and South Tyrol participated in 
this meeting. The completed questionnaires on custody were discussed in detail. After 
evaluation of the draft of the website further actions were planned. 
At this meeting a common topic for the year 2914 was determined. The members agreed 
on „Tax Fairness for Single Parents“. 
 
The next ENoS Meeting is planned for 3. – 5. October 2014 in Switzerland. 
 
The South Tyrol platform initiated the completion of the ENoS website and the VAMV 
ensured that the website www.network-single-parents.eu was placed in the internet free of 
charge. End of February 2014 the ENoS Website was online. Afterwards accesses for the 
different associations for press releases were installed.  
 
The association VAMV published a press release on the European election in May 2014 
for ENoS. 
 
I referred ENoS to the Italian organization „Small Family“. 
 
The planned ENoS Meeting in October 2014 was cancelled by the SVAMV representatives 
due to a management change and illness. It should be catched up in spring 2015. 
 
After consultation with the ENoS representatives the South Tyrol Platform organized an 
ENoS Meeting on 12. – 14. December in Munich. 
 
 
The President 
Ida Lanbacher 
 

http://www.network-single-parents.eu/

